
Photo Consent Waiver 
Star-Tastic Gymnastics 2021 
 
 

 
 

Photo Consent Waiver: 
There may be occasions where coaches take photographs or videos of moves/ shapes 

for the benefit of the child to be used as a training aid to show them the shapes 

they are creating. This can help them to correct their body shape and make their 

gymnastics better. 

 

Pictures may be taken for use on the Star-Tastic Website 

 

By selecting 'Yes' to the question above regarding Consent to Photographs and Media 

Release I understand that my child's photograph or video may be taken during the 

course of class instruction, during a special event at Star-Tastic Gymnastics or at 

a function sanctioned by Star-Tastic Gymnastics. I hereby grant permission to Star-

Tastic Gymnastics to use my child's photograph in any publicity or promotional 

publications (e.g., website, newspaper ads, newsletters, programs, brochures, etc.) 

You may be asked again out of courtesy if the picture will be used for the website 

to confirm you are happy with this. 

 

If you have selected 'No' to the question above regarding Consent to Photographs 

and Media Release Star-Tastic will not include your child/children in any photos or 

videos. 
 


